
Educational Policy and University Standards (EPUS) Committee Report, November 2021 

EPUS met virtually via MSTeams on November 2, 2021.  

Present: Andrea Hutchins (chair), Norah Mazel, Scott Trimboli, Grant Clayton, Jian (James) Ma, 
Laura Collins, Greg Oman and Monique French (liaison with CU System EPUS; non-voting).  

The committee also reviewed the latest draft of the revisions to policy 300-016 Compensation 
Principles for Faculty. Questions, edits, and feedback were shared with the Personnel and 
Benefits committee which will review the policy at their next meeting. Feedback from the two 
committees will be combined into one document and provided to the policy revision committee. 

The committee’s remaining meeting for the fall semester is scheduled on Tuesday, November 
30, from 11:00-12:30.  


